
Printed on: 12/04/2022 09:10:09

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

08/04/2022  09:28:302022/0972/P SUPPRT Iain Flynn Dear sirs

I live close to the eastern entrance to the development in Camden Street. I write strongly in favour of the 

application. It is absurd to shut these facilities at 2100 and if it were open later I would be more likely to make 

use of it myself. It is clear footfall is poor and perhaps this adds to the oppressive security which can make the 

place feel a little foreboding and unfriendly, especially when it is (as often) closed and locked up. I would rather 

see it integrated more fully into the normal street-life and community of Camden. I have encountered no noise 

or other problems from the facility. I also empathise with the traders who are clearly struggling.

Iain Flynn
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